
 
 

For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information line: 206-205-5428 
Visit: www.kingcounty.gov/fremontsiphon 
Email:doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov 

 
ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 

206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY RELAY) 

 

Queen Anne Site Project Update               October 6, 2016  

West Ewing Alley closed for shoring removal on October 10 
King County’s contractor has finished building the structure connecting the new siphons to the existing sewer under the 
W Ewing Alley. The alley will be closed starting the week of Oct. 10 while crews remove shoring from the project area. 
The alley will reopen by the end of October. 
 
Shoring 
removal can 
be more 
intense than 
normal 
construction 
activities. You 
may notice 
more noise 
and vibration 
while the 
work occurs.  
 
King County 
monitors 
noise and 
vibration 
levels to 
protect public 
safety. 
 
 
 
What to expect  
• W Ewing Alley closed to through traffic   

• Periods of increased noise and vibration  

• W Ewing St and Ship Canal Trail remain open  

Stay safe! 

Please do not engage workers at the site. You can ask questions or share concerns about the project 24 hours a day 
by calling the project information line: 206-205-5428.  
 

Shoring removal in W. Ewing Alley starts the week of Oct. 10 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/fremontsiphon

